
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 30, 2024 

Dear Chairman Corvese, 

On behalf of our 12,000 members in the hospitality industry, we write in favor of H. 8174 
“An Act Relating to Education” introduced By Representative Dawson and Representative 
O'Brien.  

This bill would help provide a stable life for food service employees in our K-12 schools by 
creating a predictable calendar year. Please do not hesitate to call Nancy Iadeluca with any 
questions: (617) 543-2851. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Carlos Aramayo, President 
UNITE HERE Local 26 
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